
DR. MALCOLM X. OUTLAW Country Club Administration Building
Interim Superintendent of Schools 440 Beverly-Rancocas Road

Willingboro, NJ 08046
NADINE TRIBBETT (609) 835-8600 x 1013
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction

July 6, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for registering your child. We are confirming  that your child will participate in
the Willingboro Public Schools Summer Enrichment Program designed to provide
intervention in English Language Arts and Mathematics.

The enrichment program consists of five weeks of instruction, beginning July 11, 2022,
and ending August 12, 2022. Weekly classes consist of five (5) days: Monday through
Friday for 4 hours each day from 8:30 a.m - 12:30 p.m. We ask that parents and
guardians encourage daily and active participation to foster successful outcomes.

Students will report to the program as follows:

● Grades K-3: Hawthorne Park Elementary, 84 Hampshire Lane
● Grades 4-8: James A. Cotten Intermediate, 50 Rev. Martin Luther King Drive

A breakfast will be provided to students upon their arrival at 8:30 a.m. Lunch will be
provided to students at 11:30 a.m. There will be no transportation provided for students;
parents must pick up and drop off their children each day.

Please note that the daily attendance of the student is vital to success with  preventing
the academic summer achievement slide. The student attendance and  participation in
the program is aligned to their success.

We look forward to your child’s participation in our summer enrichment program.

Sincerely,

Nadine Tribbett
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction


